M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 2, 2018
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Boone County High School – HVAC Replacement

BG#15-062


Attached is the revised BG-1 for the above project.  This project is being revised due to changes in the construction contingency. 

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.


Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent, Operations
